CORNISH PLANNING BOARD

Meeting Minutes: 6/2/97
Members Present:

Colleen Cunningham
Chris Birchfield

Woodrow Hartford
Meredith Harding

Stephen Gauthier

Meeting Minutes accepted.
OLD BUSINESS:

Elections: It was voted by the board that: Chris Birchfield will be the new Chair
persons, Meredith Harding the Vice Chair, Stephen Gauthier the new Secretary.

The current revised land use map shall be placed on the Town Meeting agenda in order to
vote on adopting as the official town map.

The Aquifer protection issue shall be placed upon the July meeting agenda.

A letter shall be sent to C.N. Brown indicating that the grandfathered use as a gas station
at their building on Rt. 25, Cornish, Me has expired.

A copy of the letter sent to Freeman Abbott, dated 9/5/96 regarding the Norman Scott
gravel pit shall be copied and sent to Mr. Scott.

Ray Estabrooks - made a presentation updating the board on the issues he is
investigation. No votes were taken on any matters before the CEO.

The board will beet Tuesday 6/17 with the select persons and the CEO to review
protocol and bylaws. Meeting date confirmed with the select persons and the CEO.

Meeting Adjourned.



